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22 July 2022

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
LICENSING OF NEW AND EXISTING CLEARING AND FORWARDING AGENTS

Namibia Revenue Agency (NamRA) hereby informs the public and all esteemed stakeholders
that the application for the licensing of new Clearing Agents begun on 1 July 2022 based on
the existing or current requirements and procedures.

The following measures will be implemented to ensure continuity of operations:
U New Clearing Agents are permitted to apply for licensing based on the existing
procedures until the new Rules for the Licensing of Clearing Agents are gazetted.

O All licensed and operational Clearing Agents must reconfirm their licenses and premises,
while ensuring their availability for purposes of inspections by our officials.

O Active Clearing Agents with dormant entries will be contacted in due course.
Kindly contact the following for further enquiries:
1. Mr. Samuel Nankela
Chief Customs and Excise Officer:

Tel No.: +264-61 209 2047/2060
Email: samuel.nankela@namra.org.na

2. Mr. Erastus Ismael
Senior Customs and Excise Officer
Tel. No.: +264 81 164 3984
Email: erastus.ismael@namra.org.na

3. Alternatively contact the respective Regional Offices at which clearance will be
conducted.

-END-

Willbroad Ponisé
Head: Customs and Excise

Namibia Revenue Agency

Tel +264 61 209 2811 / +264 81 143 2226
Email: willbroad.poniso@namra.org.na




